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If you have students in high school contemplating which college to attend, plan on attending the Catholic College Fair on Saturday, October 5th from 11 am-2 pm at St. John Francis Regis Parish, 43950 St. John’s Rd., Hollywood, MD.  Fifteen of the top Catholic colleges in the nation will be present to meet with you.  All fifteen are recognized by the Cardinal Newman Society’s Newman Guide to Catholic Colleges.  The day will begin with Mass at 10 am followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 11:30 am.  For more information, visit www.StJohnsSummerProgram.com/CCF.
